
A SPOOKTACULAR HALLOWE’EN COSTUME PARADE! 
8:50 am, Friday, Oct. 29th (note earlier start time) 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Hello Parents and Guardians, 
 
We invite you to watch our K – 7 classes parade outside in their costumes starting at 8:50 am 
tomorrow morning.  The weather is supposed to be fine! Stand outside any row or side of the 
portables and you’ll be sure to see all of our students.  Please spread out from other families 
and kindly wear a mask. 
 

• Please have primary kids come to school wearing their costume (over their 
regular clothes) so they are ready to go! 
 

• Try to be on time!  It will be difficult for kids to find their class if they’re late and 
all classes are outside. 

 

• As per district policy, students cannot bring any weapons or replica weapons as 
part of their costume. 

 

• Hallowe’en masks may be worn during the costume parade but not inside.  Each 
of us will need to wear our non-medical mask during the school day. 

 

• In the event that the weather forecast changes and there is heavy rain, the 
outdoor costume parade will not happen. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


